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Matthew, 

 

 

I want to thank you for the help you have provided in furnishing my office. You have 

gone above and beyond in regards to availability and consultation. I was very 

impressed with the speed you provided quotes and the guidance you provided in 

choosing the best equipment options for my needs. 

 

 

Additionally, I want to commend the entire Veatch staff, as they have been extremely 

professional and helpful throughout the entire process. As I add more lanes I will 

definitely be purchasing through Veatch.  

 

 

The equipment is working great, and I am constantly receiving compliments of how 

“State of the Art” my exam rooms look. Please feel free to have other offices contact 

me in the future if they have any questions about the working with you or anyone 

involved with Veatch. 

 

 

 

 

 

Nicholas Lillie O.D. 


